
For anyone who would like to speak during public participation, as part of our public participation 
policy, we ask that you sign up.  If you are here in person, the sign up sheet is located at the white 
table by the entrance.  You will be called to speak in the order of the sign-up sheet.  

If you are participating via Zoom, please submit your request via email to Maria Noyola at 
mnoyola@esd20.org.  Please include your name, affiliation with the District, and name displayed on 
your Zoom screen. When your name is called on Zoom, we will unmute you at that time.   

1. Please state your name.

2. Please tell us your relationship to District 20  (Are you a Parent? Staff Member? From which 
school?;  Are you a Community member? Visiting government official? Reporter?)

3. Please limit your comments to five minutes and abide by the Public Participation Board Policy.

Please note that Board Members will not be responding to public comments during this 
meeting.  We will address questions and concerns after the meeting by compiling a list of 

questions with answers on the website under a FAQ page.  You may also submit questions to 
info@esd20.org.

Our goal is to provide as much open communication and collaboration with the community.  
Thank you for your patience as we work through our Return to Learn process together.
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